August 23, 2008

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

This letter is to certify that Thomas Scott Listebarger has been employed by the Hilton Kuwait
Resort as our pianist/vocalist from June 1 until August 31 of 2008.

Mr. Listebarger has entertained five nights and one afternoon per week in our casual, buffet
service restaurant “Teatro” with 140 seats. He has delighted our guests by performing an
extensive selection and variety of music to compliment Teatro’s daily changing character of
themes.

He kept the restaurant’s atmosphere refreshing with his warm hearted attitude. We would also
like to mention that several guests have approached Mr. Listebarger to express their appreciation
to him. Also the management has encountered this sort of positive feedback from our
multicultural guests.

Mr. Listebarger is a friendly and cooperative individual who gets along well with management
and staff. He is professional in his duties and has been a pleasure to work with.

We look forward to working with him again and wish him much future success.

Please contact us should you desire any further information.

Very best regards

M/W

artm Hoellrigl
Food & Beverage Manager

’ fu
A

P \/,,/,f )rr/ﬂ,

ited f 1t behall of Kuwail Resor pat the places you'd rather be

\v_, _____



